
 

 

 

 

Crew Call for July 2022 Full Moon Raft Up 

SCOW's monthly Full Moon Raft Up for July will be this Friday. 2 SCOW 
cruisers will sail, anchor and then raft up together and to share dinner 
and a sunset on the river.  **Still could use one more skipper for 3rd 
boat. 

When:  Friday July 29th, from 6:00PM-11:00PM. Please do not expect to 
be back at the marina sooner than 11:00 PM. 

Where: Meet at G Dock at the Washington Sailing Marina 

Who:  This is a members only event. Skippers will be Eric Schmidt, and 
Mike Rothenberg. 

Crew:  Please respond directly to this email if you would like to crew for 
this raft up and include your first name, last name and phone number.  No 
sailing experience is needed but willingness to help and learn is 
required.  Please bring food/drink to share. Once assigned to a boat and 
skipper you can communicate about what to bring. All skippers and crew 
are reminded to follow all SCOW safety policies and to drink responsibly. 
Plan to be out until around 11pm, but conditions could adjust the return 
time and crew are expected to help with cleaning up the boats so please 
be flexible.   

First priority will be given to those who did not get to go on last 
month's raft up, and if you don't get onto this one, priority will be given 
to you next time.  I will also ensure that there is at least one competent 
first mate assigned to each boat.   

Please let me know if you have any questions!  Please only sign up if you 
can commit to attending.  

River and Bay Director Marie Brennan, river@scow.org.  
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